
 

 
  

  

Memorandum 

To: Charlotte Valley Central School District Community  

CC: Mr. James Harter, Superintendent of Schools 

From: Mr. Thomas Molle, Principal of Schools 

Date: 9/13/2017 

Re: School Choice – Public Notification  

Dear Community, 

As a result of being identified during the 2015-2016 year as a Focus District/School, we are obligated by law to offer public 

school choice within our District. 

However, as a result of Charlotte Valley Central School being the only school within the Charlotte Valley Central School 

District, this option is not applicable. 

Thank you, 

 

 

Thomas Molle, Principal 

 


